
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 28, 2017 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
As a response to the announcement that there would be significant layoffs at the Androscoggin 
Mill in Jay, the United Way of the Tri-Valley Area convened a group of organizations and 
individuals to help, and to ensure that any affected community members and employees would 
know where to go to access resources. The group includes representatives from the Career 
Center, Adult Education, Otis Federal Credit Union, local churches, the Chambers of Commerce, 
and area towns.  
 
As a first step in responding to the community’s needs, the enclosed flyer was created to 
provide a starting point for accessing information. The implications of layoffs go beyond Verso 
and into the surrounding community, therefore the resources listed on the reverse of this letter 
were chosen because they help all who may need them. 
 
In each of those categories, there is a wealth of additional information. All one needs to do is 
make the first contact. All of these organizations are here to help minimize the ripples felt in 
our community when an event like this happens. Please use this information as you need it, and 
reach out and share this information widely as well.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lisa Laflin 
Executive Director 
United Way of the Tri-Valley Area 
on behalf of  
The Community Resource Team  




